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SCHOOL HEALTH NURSE 
 
 
Gracemont Public Schools does not have a nurse on staff. The school receives service from several area medical 
resources. The Caddo County Health Department, located within 9 miles of the school, is open each weekday. Within 
a few minutes of the school is located a hospital and doctors’ offices. Anadarko ambulance service is located 9 miles 
from the school. Health services are also available through the Caddo Indian Tribe Community Health Representative. 
CHR is available for the Native American students in our school. 


